
Bendire’s Thrasher 
Volunteer Surveys in AZ 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 

Volunteers needed for Bendire’s Thrasher Surveys February 15th to June 15th. 
There is a growing concern for this species across portions of its range. Sites are 
established across AZ and we are looking for birders to help us do play-back 
surveys. You would adopt a route of three point locations, review the training 
video and survey the route on two mornings of your choice. 
 

For more info and to adopt a route visit: 

www.aziba.org 
 

The Arizona surveys are jointly coordinated by: 
 

 Jennie MacFarland 
 Tucson Audubon Society   
 jmacfarland@tucsonaudubon.org  
 (520) 209-1804 

 Chrissy Kondrat-Smith   
 AZ Game and Fish Department 
 CKondrat-Smith@azgfd.gov  
 (623) 236-7625 
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